
September 䏆䏄䏆䏉 
 
 

To Our Customers, 
 

 
 Notice of Withdrawal from the Measuring Instruments Business  

 
 
Due to significant changes in the business environment, we have made the decision to withdraw from the measuring 
instruments business. 
Going forward, management resources will be focused on our growth areas. 
 
Please be advised that order acceptance will end as of the end of December 䏆䏄䏆䏉. 
Information regarding recommended products and other related details will be provided separately. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Contact Citizen Fine Devices Co., Ltd.  Industrial Equipment Dept, Measuring Instruments Business Section 
Address 䏊䏊䏊䏇-䏆 Funatsu, Fujikawaguchiko Town, Minamitsuru District, Yamanashi Prefecture 

Phone 䏄䏉䏉䏉-䏆䏆-䏅䏅䏈䏅 (direct)  

Fax 0555-23-2106      
 
 
※ If you have any questions or require further information, please contact us at the above address. 


